
Monday 15 November to Friday 19 November  - Anti Bulling Week  
Children will be taking part in activities for Anti-Bullying week. The importance of this week is to 
raise awareness of bullying and highlight ways to prevent and respond to it.  
 

Friday 19 November - Children In Need Day 
To celebrate Children in Need we are having a non uniform day in school. The fee for this will be 
£1 and all the money raised will go straight to Children in Need, which makes a real difference to 
children’s lives all across the UK. If children have PE that day please wear trainers. 
 
Wednesday 1 December - Rainbow Room and Nursery Santa Trip 
Parents and children are going on a festive trip to see Santa at the Rising Sun. We will be       
travelling by coach and will be leaving at 9.30am (letters will follow) 

 
Thursday 2 December - Non Uniform Day 
Please bring in a chocolate donation for non uniform day. The chocolate will go towards making 
hampers for the Christmas Raffle. All monies made will go directly back into the school. 
 
Christmas Parties  
On the day of your child’s party they can come into school in their party clothes. They do not 
need to bring any food this will all be provided, so all they need is their great dance moves. 
 
 

Penguin’s will be joining 
their core year groups. 

 
 
Thursday 9 December - Christmas Lunch Day 
Our cook Carolle will be making us a delicious Christmas Lunch. We will have crackers to pull, 
hats to wear and Christmas music during our dinner to get us in the festive spirit. 
 
Friday 10 December - Christmas Jumper Day  
Today children can come into school in their Christmas jumpers to support a wonderful charity 
Save the Children. If children have PE that day please wear trainers. Please bring a donation 
of £1 into school. This money will go towards helping other children all around the world.  
 

Friday 10 December - Reception Santa Trip 
Reception children are going on a festive trip to see Santa at the Rising Sun. We will be travelling 
by coach and will be leaving at 12.30pm (letters will follow) 

 
Tuesday 14 December - Year 1 and 2 Santa Trip 
Children from years 1 and 2 are going on a festive trip to see Santa at the Rising Sun. We will 
be travelling by coach and will be leaving at 9.30am (letters will follow) 
 
Christmas Performances  
This year classes will take part in a Christmas Performance but could we ask that only two 
adults from each family attend please due to the current restrictions. Once the children have 
completed their performance you will be invited to join them to make some Christmas Crafts. 
This will definitely be one not to be missed and get all ready for Santa coming. 

 
                   

 Penguin’s will be joining their  
 core year groups. 

 
 
 
Please do not attend any event if you are showing any symptoms of Covid. Masks must be worn 
to all events.  

Rainbows, Nursery and Reception  Thursday December 9th   

Years 1, 2, 3 and 4  Wednesday December 8th 

Years 5 and 6  Thursday December 9th  

Reception  Wednesday 15 December at 2pm 

Years 1 and 2 Thursday 16 December at 2pm  

Years 3 and 4  Tuesday 14 December at 2pm  

Years 5 and 6  Monday 13 December at 2pm   


